CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Falcon Heights Planning
Commission will hold a public hearing on September 22,
2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the City Hall Council Chambers, 2077
Larpenteur Avenue West. COVID-19 precautions will be
taken, including mandatory face coverings and social
distancing. The purpose of the public hearing is to consider
an Ordinance and changes to Chapters 113 of the Falcon
Heights City Code concerning a proposed amendment to
the Urban Farm planned unit development district.
Information about the proposed changes is available on
the City's website, www.falconheights.org.

Signed: /géé_f—

Sack Thongvanh, City Administrator
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